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MEGAN BARRY
MAYOR

METROPOLITAN GOVERNME LE AND DAVIDSON COUNTY

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Memorandum e
To: Lucy Kempf, Planning Department

AL
From: Bonnie Crumby, Public Works

Date: October 28, 2016

REF: Boscobel St renaming to ”S 6 St”
Map 93-4 / District 6

There is a section of roadway officially named Boscobel St, that runs north off Shelby
Ave and is adjacent to MDHA Edgefield Manor., The housing units accessed from
this section of Boscobel St have always used “S 6t St” mailing and Enhanced 911
addresses. I've been told there was at one time a street sign at the intersection of
Boscobel St and Shelby Ave that had “S 6t St” on it. For these reasons, Emergency
Services currently have “S 6th St” in their system for this section of roadway.

The residences in Edgefield Manor are the only ones on this section of Boscobel St
and it would be a great inconvenience for them to change their addresses to Boscobel

St and for MDHA to change all their leases and legal paperwork for these units.
Emergency Services and Council Member Withers agree that in order to avoid safety
issues and confusion, this section of roadway should be renamed “S 6t St”,

At the request of MDHA and in agreement with the Council Member, the
Department of Public Works would like to propose that the name of Boscobel St from
Shelby Ave to the curve, be officially renamed “S 6th St”,

Enclosed is a portion of Map 93-4 with the section of Boscobel St that is proposed to be
renamed to S 6t St”.

Please process this application.
cc: Jason Rust, Planning Department
Council Member Withers

Todd Almon, Emergency Communications
Lawrence Evans, MDHA
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